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It is my fervent hope that as we all finish the cleanup and start the rebuilding process that we
not find a bottleneck in getting permits. Lane County is not known for expediting permits, but
with over 400 homes destroyed in this fire, it is of the essence the county become more
efficient.

Mary Sooh



